
Printed on: 18/12/2018 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/12/2018  07:53:342015/7013/P COMMNT Ms L Wong Our church need more room and facilities for the young generation

18/12/2018  07:53:432015/7013/P COMMNT Ms L Wong Our church need more room and facilities for the young generation

18/12/2018  01:17:022015/7013/P SUPPRT Kin Pang I have been a regular member of this church since 2001. I also stayed in the student accommodation in the 

first and second floor for 4 years between 2001 & 2005. Through the years I have also participated in many 

ministries that work with / for Camden, including the night shelter, working with women on the street of 

Camden, Chicken Chow Mein for our Neighour (regularly host 30-40 people to enhance community spirit).

The proposed new building will allow these great services to Camden to be further improved, serving many 

more in better qualities. The demolition of the existing building is essential to allow better accessibility and use 

of space, and to make the scheme viable. As the heritage statement stated, 74% of the Birkenhead St 

frontage has been amended compared to the original 1825 build, and I struggle to see how much heritage 

value in what was left. Compared to the benefits the new scheme could bring, I would urge the planning 

officer/committee to approve this planning application.

17/12/2018  18:05:552015/7013/P SUPPRT Jacky Tang I strongly support on the planning application to improve the church because currently the place for fellowship 

is small and crowded.

Page 1 of 7


